
 

 

September 20, 2021 

Dr. Kevin Hall 
President & Vice-Chancellor 
University of Victoria  
3800 Finnerty Road  
Victoria, B.C.  V8P 5C2 
 

 

Dear President Hall, 

RE:  Congratulations on your installation 

On behalf of Capilano University, I would like to extend my heartfelt congratulations on 

your installation as the eighth president and vice-chancellor of the University of Victoria. 

I appreciate your commitment to innovation and research excellence, environmental 

sustainability, and furthering equity, diversity, and inclusion at UVic. Your experience as 

an academic and entrepreneurial thought leader has given you a unique and highly 

qualified foundation for this role, particularly during these extraordinary times. 

I am delighted to attend and celebrate your achievements virtually and am honored by 

the invitation to witness this ceremony. 

I wish you every success in leading UVic forward. 

Warm regards,  

Yuri Fulmer, OBC 

Chancellor 

Capilano University 

 


